
 
Feb 25, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Would the founding fathers have wanted this bill. I do think so. Please give more influence, power and 
potential to the people. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Susan Nichols 
2433 NW 83rd Pl 
Portland, OR 97229-4107 
(503) 807-8096 
 
 
 


